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Sarvesh Patil

From: Ashish Nagar <ashish.nagar@travelfoodservices.com>
Sent: 10 October 2024 11:59
To: Sarvesh Patil
Cc: Stephen P; Ajit Yadav
Subject: Re: Signage_ KFC

Hi Sarvesh  
 
Ok kindly proceed  
 
Regards  
 
Ashish  
 
 
 

From: Sarvesh Patil <sarvesh.patil@k-corp.in> 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 11:56:53 am 
To: Ashish Nagar <ashish.nagar@travelfoodservices.com> 
Cc: Stephen P <stephen.p@k-corp.in>; Ajit Yadav <ajit.yadav@travelfoodservices.com> 
Subject: Signage_ KFC 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender 
and know the content is safe. 

 
Hi Ashish, 
  
We have processed the Additional KFC Signage PO in favour of DOC WORLD.  
  
Enclosed is the SVD for the same, request you to Kindly acknowledge the same to proceed further for approvals.  
  
  
Thanks & Regards, 
Sarvesh Patil 
  
  
  
 


